
 

 

Hello and Happy New Year from…  

 

 

We just wanted to reach out and wish everyone a Happy New Year, 
we also thought it would be a good opportunity to reflect on the year 
gone by and think about the social gatherings and activities we have 
done in 2018.  

We think our most successful event was 
the summer games and afternoon tea.  
We very much enjoyed meeting you all 
on that day.  We enjoyed strawberries 
and cream, cakes and playing garden 
games.  We also raised a lot of money 
for YPWD future events on that day, so 
from us all here we would like to thank 
you for your contributions and 
generosity.  

We also enjoyed a lovely walk around Wolverton Mill in July, the 
heat and the football did not stop us having a 
good time!  We ended by having a wonderful pub 
lunch at Wolverton Mill.  I hope you all enjoyed it 
as much as we did.  

Those who felt adventurous also tried their hand 
at archery!  It was a great opportunity to learn a 
new skill and also socialise with others.   



We are mindful that we have had to cancel a few of our events 
recently due to low numbers; we understand that not everyone is 
able to attend every event and there may be lots of reasons for this.  
We know from our experiences that it is your involvement and 
energy that keeps us going here at YPWD MK and makes it 
worthwhile for others to attend.  We were hoping to find out a little 
bit more about what you have enjoyed about our events so far and 
what you think we could do or change to make it easier for you to 
attend.   

 

We would like to give you a phone call on the 24th January between 
4pm and 6pm to speak with you about future events at YPWD MK.  

We might ask you about things like; 
• Getting to events 
• Which events and venues you like and don’t like 
• How often you want to attend events and which days and times 

are best 
• What YPWD-MK can do for you 

 

We look forward to speaking with you by phone on 24th Jan between 
4pm and 6pm. 

With best wishes, 
The YPWD-MK team:  
Steph, Denise, Karen, Susan. 


